
 

Palau National Scholarship Board 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF Internship Opportunity 

 
 

***$$$Paid Summer Internship…$$$*** 
 

1. Palau Fellowship Award  (PFA) (internship program for summer 2018) *April 01, 2018 

 

- Are you completing your junior year in college? 

- Did you or are you planning on graduating with a BA/BS degree sometime 

during Dec 2017 through Dec 2019? 

- Thinking about your future career in Palau? 

- How about doing a paid summer internship in Palau? 

…If you have answered yes to any of the above questions, then…………. 
 

 
Palau National Scholarship Board is excited to announce the availability of the Palau 
Fellowship Award (PFA) program.  This is a paid internship opportunity for Palauans who are 
currently in college or have recently graduated from college.  PFA offers a one-way/round trip 
airline ticket PLUS financial award for internship hours completed.  Applications are being 
accepted. DEADLINE DATE: April 01, 2018. Log on to www.pnsb.org for the application form 
or for other scholarship information OR you may contact Ms. OB Mereb at 488-3608 or email: 
pnsb@palaunet.com 

 
PFA covers the following: 
 

 One way or round trip airline ticket 

 Bi-weekly award of $400.00 
 

Note:  As an intern, a student must work full time (80hrs/bi-weekly) for a minimum of 8 weeks. 
 
 

 
ONLY 16 DAYS LEFT UNTIL THE APRIL 1ST 

DEADLINE… HURRY AND APPLY!!! 

 

http://www.pnsb.org/
mailto:pnsb@palaunet.com

